
From:   Michael Weinhoffer   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 26, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0095-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,   

We are making significant progress with the SpaceCap file and the ODAR. We recently finalized a
frequency change and I updated our application accordingly. The ODAR is nearly ready to be uploaded to
our application. At our team lead meeting this week, I will stress the importance of uploading the
document as soon as possible. It needs to be reviewed, signed, and scanned. If all goes well, hopefully it
can be uploaded by the end of next week. I will let you know if there is any delay.   

I have found the SpaceCap software to be quite difficult to work with, as it is not user-friendly and
requests information that we did not come across while creating our link budget. However, I understand it
is an essential component of the application. I am looking for more documentation on how to navigate the
software. Furthermore, I have requested clarification from the International Bureau on the fee schedule. I
do not want to submit the file and then have to pay when funds are not readily available. I am hoping
there is a delay between file submission and payment time. Please clarify this for me. My goal is still to
submit the API file before I leave for winter break on December 13th.   

I understand that we are well behind in the file submission process. Please understand that this is the first
time I am completing the application process, and it has been quite overwhelming. Completing the
SpaceCap file is my foremost priority, and I also want to submit the file as soon as possible. Please let
me know if you have any questions about the project.

Sincerely,   

Michael Weinhoffer


